
Weefe'd &46 Suburban Jewish Community Center . . . . 
560 Mill Road : Havertown, Pennsylvania 

June 23, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Hyattstown, Maryland 

Dear Harold: 

Just talked to Gloria, and she advises 
me that you are confused. It was not her Shul 
that asked you, also all is well, and she 
will not be angry with you. 

Attached is our letter to Jack. 

I'll keep you posted as to what answer 
I get, also I'll keep Gloria and her husband 
advised, and invite them. 

Azzever, 

f. 
enc. 

Member National Federation of Jewish Men's Clubs 
44110> 



COPY 

lune 23, 1967 

Mr. Jack McKinney 
W. C. A. U. 
City Line and NonuMent Avenue 
Philadelphia, Pa. 19131 

Dear Jack: 

On September 19th, we hope to have 
Harold Weisberg to speak at our Men's Club 
opening meeting. 

We are holding this in collaboration 
with another Synagogue, and we should have 
about 40 people. 

know that you and Harold belong to a 
"mutual understanding society". Also many of 
our congregants have expressed their admiration 
for you and your show. 

We, of the Men's Club, would deem it an 
honor if you would accept an award from us for 
your brilliant work in informing, and bringing 
important issues to the public's attention. 

Our meetings start around 7:30 P.M., and 
we can promise you that you would be out in 
plenty of time for your show. 

Sincerely yours, 

f'• 
C.C. to: 
Mr. Harold Weisberg 

David Salsburg, President 
Men's Club, S.J.C.C. 


